From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Formal objection to DP Murphy Inc."s application to build a gas station in Borden PEI
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:09:57 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:21 PM
Subject: FW: Formal objection to DP Murphy Inc.'s application to build a gas station in Borden PEI

From: tammy.broderick [mailto:tammy.broderick@pei.sympatico.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 11:27 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Cc: tammy.broderick@pei.sympatico.ca

Subject: Formal objection to DP Murphy Inc.'s application to build a gas station in Borden PEl

Hello IRAC,

Please consider this email as my formal written objection to the recent application submitted
to IRAC by DP Murphy Inc. to build a gas station in Borden PEL

There are already enough gas stations in this community and this application is nothing more
than a large corporation trying to get a piece of the pie.

The end result will be the closure of the existing gas stations, that have been there for the
community in good times and bad. These existing companies do not deserve to have this
corporation come in and undercut them, as that is what this corporation has done in the past
and will do again.

Please please do not allow this corporation to enter this limited market and ruin good
upstanding companies.

Sincerely yours,
Tammy Broderick
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